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PCS WEEKLY 

Urgent News General News 

Psalter/Memory Selection:  Our memory selection for 

next week is Psalms 34:18. Our psalter selection is #417 

verses 1 & 3.  

 

Picture Day:  Student pictures will be taken on Monday, 

November 18. Aleshia Kieboom will be taking the 

pictures.    The brochure to order pictures was sent home 

with your child (children) earlier.  You can order online 

or return the order form with your payment to school 

on the day pictures are taken. 

 

Transportation: Students riding the Kalamazoo Public 

bus will need alternate transportation both morning 

and afternoon on November 15 and 27.  Students will 

need alternate transportation for the afternoon on 

November 26. 

 

Thanksgiving Program:  Our Thanksgiving program will 

be held on Thursday, November 21, at Covenant URC 

on Lovers Lane at 7:00 p.m.  Students should arrive at 

6:45 and meet their teachers in the gym. Student 

Council hopes to have a bake sale at the program. 

 

Thanksgiving Break: Thanksgiving break will take place 

on November 28 and 29. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hot Lunch:  There will be a pizza hot lunch on 

Wednesday, November 20. 

Thanksgiving Collections:  This year the PCS staff has 

chosen to help the hurting and homeless people in 

Kalamazoo through the Gospel Mission.  Money will be 

collected to give directly to the mission.  In addition, 

we would like to put together “Bags of Love”.  Please 

see the attached letter which explains all the details.  

We thank you in advance for your kindness and 

generosity. 

Dress-up Days:  What a fun and successful week!  See 

the pictures below of our creative students! 

Please join the Kalamazoo Chorus for a vocal and 

instrumental Christmas concert on Saturday, 

December 14th at 7:00 p.m.   This special evening of 

music will take place at First Presbyterian Church in 

downtown Kalamazoo (321 W. South St.).  A free-will 

offering will be taken in support of Providence Christian 

School.   We are also looking for some businesses to 

sponsor the evening to offset the cost of the concert.  

Please email kalamazoochorus@gmail.com if you would 

be willing to sponsor an instrumentalist's chair ($100-

$200 per chair).  Thank you for your support. 

All this the Lord willing and we live.   

 

All this the Lord willing and we live. 
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